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Dear Pastor and Former Pastors 

1100 Markham Avenue 
Durham, North Carolina 
August 26, 1958 

Board of Stewards and Former Board of Stewards 
Duke Memorial Church 

Words can not express to you my appreciation of the 
joy it has been mine of working with the choirs of Duke 
Memorial Church for the past eighteen years. 

As time changes I think it is best for me to turn 
the gavel over to younger and more capable hands. 

I have worked in many churchs but never have I had 
more loyal and appreciative pastors and congregation. With 
hope that the Ministry of Music will grow and be of great 
service to the congregation of Duke Memorial Church, I am, 

Sincerely Yours, 

Mrs. Wesley F. Beavers 
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